

TEST UNIT 1

NAME:
DATE:
MARK:/50

1 Complete the sentences with some of the verbs below.

score: 5

chop • camp • build • climb • cook • hike • find • fish • look for • sleep

1. I haven't got many skills. I can _____ a fire but I can't swim or fish.
2. My friends can _____ spaghetti and chicken.
3. I love sleeping in a tent when I go camping but I can't _____ wood.
4. Camping is a good opportunity to learn to _____ food in nature and to purify water.
5. I can't _____ mountains. I'm afraid of heights.

2 Choose the correct words to complete the sentences.

score: 5

1. I usually feel **nervous** / **jealous** before an exam.
2. Do you feel **angry** / **scared** when you watch a horror film alone?
3. Look at Danny. He's very **tired** / **scared** after running the marathon.
4. My best friend is very **embarrassed** / **excited** because it is his birthday next Saturday and he's giving a party.
5. Mrs Brown is **embarrassed** / **worried** because her baby is ill.

3 Match beginnings 1–5 with endings a–e. Then answer the questions.

score: 10

- | | | |
|------------------------|--------------------------|-----------------------------------|
| 1. Are you feeling ... | ☐ | a. study English at home? |
| 2. What are you ... | ☐ | b. you meet friends? |
| 3. Do you usually ... | ☐ | c. doing at this moment? |
| 4. When do ... | ☐ | d. tired now? |
| 5. Does your best ... | ☐ | e. friend study English with you? |

1. _____
2. _____
3. _____
4. _____
5. _____

4 Look at the answer and make the question

score: 6

1. When _____?
She plays tennis **in the afternoon**
2. How often _____?
They go to English classes **twice a week**
3. Where _____?
He is going **to Madrid**
4. What time _____ on Saturday?
They are meeting their friends at 3 o'clock

5 Read the text and answer the questions.

score: 10

David Walton

20th September

Search

Day 1

Hi everyone! Here we are in Kaeng Krachan National Park in Thailand. The weather is cool and nice. We are staying in a very comfortable camping site and the views are simply amazing.



There is a lake just 400 metres away from our tent so we can go fishing and swimming. The mountains are not far and there we can go rock climbing and hiking. We are having a fabulous time here. We all have different roles every day. Martin cooks, I do the washing up and Meg shops for food. We take turns washing everybody's clothes. Right now, Martin is resting and Meg is in the nearby village. She is buying some chicken, potatoes and fizzy drinks. We are all enjoying our holiday! Tomorrow is Saturday and we are planning to get up early. We are leaving at about 7 am because we are meeting a group of young tourists from Greece and Spain. We are all visiting a Buddhist temple in an ancient city in the east of Thailand.

More updates on our Thailand tour tomorrow evening!

Comments 39

1. Where Are David and his Friends?

2. What outdoor activities can they do?

3. What does David do every day?

4. Is Martin cooking at the moment?

5. What are they doing tomorrow with some other tourists?

6 Listen and tick (✓) the correct information.

score:

5

- David is phoning his mum.
- He is very happy because the weather is always nice.
- When it rains, David and his friends go for a walk in the village.
- Meg is not feeling well.
- David is probably phoning Meg's mum today.

☐
☐
☐
☐
☐

7 Imagine you are on holidays. Write your blog. Include

- . Location (I'm in....)
- . Current activities (At the moment, I'm/we're...)
- . Your companions (there are....)
- . Your plans (Tomorrow I'm/we're...)

score:

9